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EVERETT D. GLOVER, 9838 Webb. Chapel Road, 
furnished the following information: 

On a direct question as to whether or nor it 
was wise to associate with LEE and MARINA OSWALD, GEORGE 
DX ROHRENBCHILDT told GLOVER he had been told by an FBI 
agent that OSWALD was completely harmless. GLOVER 
stated that he asked this question of DE MOHRENSCHILDT 
late in 1962. This question was occasioned by concern. of OLOVER's over the character of OSWALD who had recently 
returned from Russia. GLOVER advised that it is likely 
that GEORGE DE MOHRINSCHILDT had made this statement to 
others 14 answer to similar questions concerning the 
charactei and loyalty of the OSWALDS. GLOVER advised 
that he had recently received a letter from GEORGE DE 
MOHRENSCHILDT postmarked the 16th of January, Port-au-
Prince, Haiti, wherein DE MOHRENSCHILDT repeated, "It's 
interesting, but before we began to help MARINA and the 
child we asked the FBI man in Dallas or in Fort Worth 
about LEE and he told us he was 'completely harmless.'" 
GLOVER furnished this letter to the interviewing agent. 
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